Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education

Region VI, Central Visayas Deé’ ,. ,
DIVISION OF CEBU PROVINGE ~ ”¢J&V

Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City

October 30, 2015
DIVISION MORANDUM
No. ,S$. 2015
RELEASE OF GOVERNMENT PERMITS

TO : Assistant Superintendent
Division Supervisors/Coordinators
District Supervisors/OICs
Elementary and Secondary School Heads
Heads, Private Secondary Schools

1. Attached is Regional Memorandum No. 644, s. 2015, entitled, RELEASE OF
GOVERNMENT PERMITS, for your reference and guidance.

2. For your inquiries, you may contact Dr. Milagros C. Gabia, Chief of the Quality
Division, at telephone number: (32)-2311071.

3. Wide and Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is enioi

D. MONISIT, Ed. D./
ivision Superintenq?nt

Telephone Numbers: Website : www.depedcebuprovince.com
Schools Division Superintendent: (032) 255-6405 E-mail Add : depedcebuprovince@yahoo.com
Asst. Schools Division Superintendent: (032) 414-7457 :
Accounting Section: (032) 254-2632
Disbursing Section: (032) 255-4401

Admin/Legal: (032) 253-7847



KAGAWARAN NG EDUKASYON
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
REHIYON VII, GITNANG VISAYAS
REGION VII, CENTRAL VISAYAS
Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City

0CT 2 3 2015

REGIONAL l\'ﬂEMORANDUM
No. Series of 2015

RELEASE OF GOVERNMENT PERMITS

To: Schools Division Superintendents
Division Supervisors/Coordinators for the Private Schools
School Heads/ School Administrators of Private DepEd Schools and Non-DepEd Schoolis
Principals of Public Elementary and Secondary Schools
All Others Concerned

1. This Regional Office 7 informs the nineteen (19) Schools Divisions particularly the private schools
that all original copies of approved government recognition permits, temporary permits, renewal
permits for the Preschool, Elementary and Junior High School Courses and government provisional
permits for the Senior High School Program will be released directly through mail to the schools
concerned. Application documents of private schools evaluated by this Office and duplicate copy of the
permit will be sent to the Division Offices. Private Schools are advised to claim their application
documents to the Division Office.

2. Approved permits to establish public elementary and secondary school will be sent directly to the
schools while application papers submitted by public schools and copy of the duplicate permit will be
returned to the Division Office.

3. For inquiries, you may contact Dr. Milagros C. Gabia, Chief of the Quality Assurance Division, at
telephone number: (032)-2311071.

4. Wide and immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is directed.

%.:.l:r. A.
JULIET A. JER

Director HlI
Officer-in~Charge
Office of the Regional Director

JAI/MCG/jksb

Office of the Directer (ORDir), Tel. Nos.: 032) 231-1433; 231-1309; 414-7399; 414-7325; Office of the Assistaat Director, Tel. No.: (032) 255-4542
Ficld 'l'ecbnicalhss'sm.e(e Dlv:f-):n (FTAD),(TeL Nos.: (032) 414-7324 Curricnlnma Learuing Manageseat Division (CLMD), Tel Nos.: (032) 414-7323
Quality Asswrance Divisior (QAD), Tel. Nos.: (032) 231-1071 Heman Resonrce Developmeat Division (HRDD), Tel. No.: (032) 255-5239
Edmcation Support Scrvices Division (ESSD), Tel. No.: (032) 2547062 Planiag, Policy and Research Division (PPRD), Tel. Nos.: (032) 233-9030;
414-7065 Admimistrative Division, Tel. Nos.: (032) 414-7326; 414-4367; 414-7366; 414-7322; 4144367
Finauce Division, Tel. Nos.: (032) 256-2375; 253-8061; 414-7321

“ EFQA 2015: Havapatan ng Lakat, Fananagutan ag Labiat ”




